
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 14th September 2018 

Monday 17th September                                                                    

Maths Week                                                                                                     

Tuesday 18th September  CANCELLED                                                                
Year 6 Robin wood Parent Meeting 6.00pm                                                                    

Monday 24th September                                                 

2.30pm Mad Science assembly                                        

Tuesday 25th September                                             

Maths Information Evening for Parents in 

school: KS1 6.00-6.45pm KS2 7.00-7.45pm 

(inc refreshments) delivered by Mr Andrew 

Taylor LCC Maths Consultant—letter to   

follow                                                                                   

Thursday 27th September                                                                       

Non-uniform day for Macmillan                                                               

Author visit  - David Webb - 1.00-2.00pm 

and book sale                                                                         

Friday 28th September                                                                                       

Macmillan Coffee Morning from 9.15— 10.30am                        

EVERYONE WELCOME                      

Wednesday 3rd October                                                                               

No Pens Wednesday—exciting plans to 

follow!                                                                                         

Thursday 4th October                                                         

Harvest Celebration School Dinner                                                                                

Friday 5th October                                                                                    

5.30pm Little Lantern Walk in Alkincoats 

Park—letter home tonight                                                      

Monday 15th - Thursday 18th October                              

Go Velo for year 5   -  details to follow                               

Wednesday 17th, 18th October                                                

Parents’ Evening with Topic Challenge                    

displays - letter to follow  

Headteacher’s Note:   What a wonderful Roald Dahl Day 
we had. Everyone looked amazing. Thank you for all 
your time and effort.                                                                                              
Unfortunately, the Y6 Robinwood parents meeting has 
been cancelled—more information will follow soon.             
We are holding a Harvest Celebration School Dinner on 
Thursday October 4th. If your child does not usually 
have school dinners and would like one, please fill in the 
slip sent home yesterday and pay on Parentmail.                       
Please see the third page of this newsletter as it may be 
of interest to some families. If you need any information 
at any time please contact the school office.                                 
Thank you for your continued support,                                                   
Mrs L Stinchon 

Macmillan Coffee Morning We are holding a coffee 

morning in school on Friday 28th September to  support 

this amazing charity. We will be open to parents and 

family members from 9.15-10.30am for tea/coffee/juice 

and of course CAKE!                                                                      

Therefore, we are asking for children to come in non-

uniform on Thursday 27th September and bring                           

donations of cakes, buns or biscuits for 

the event (please name tubs and tins!) 

We look forward to as many of you as 

possible joining us. 

EYFS - Our new children in 

EYFS had their                              

photograph taken by the 

Burnley Express this week. 

I am sure that you will agree this is a wonderful              

picture and a lovely keepsake. The order pack has 

been sent home with details of how to buy one. 

Secondary School Applications 

The closing date for parents of 
year 6 children applying online 
for a secondary school place is Wednesday 31st 
October                                                                 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-
for-a-secondary-school-place/ 

High School Open Evenings are:-                                                             
Primet Academy 27th October 6.00-8.00pm                                     
Pendle Vale College 3rd October 6.00-8.00pm                  
West Craven High School 4th October 6.00-
8.00pm                                                                                                                                    
Park High School 11th October 6.00-8.00pm 
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Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

This half terms sports clubs are: 

Monday  

STILL PLACES AVAILABLE FOR  YEAR 5 AND 

YEAR 6 BOYS AND GIRLS 

Year 5/6 Netball club with Mr Irvine.  3.30-4.30pm 

Tuesday  

Year 1/2 Multi Skills with Mr Irvine. 

3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Tag Rugby (for beginners) with Mr 

Burnley. 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday  

BFC Football for Y3 and Y4 with BFC 

coach 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 

Karate with Sensei Simon. 3.30-5.00pm     

(private provider 07591 798 813)  

Our Certificate winners this week are: 

Yr 1 Mason Sharples 

Yr 2 Noah Nutter 

Yr 3 Poppy Lord 

Yr 4 Ebony Thompson 

Yr 5 Mitchell Scott 

Yr 6 Porsche Bennett 

 

100% attendance this 

week for EYFS and Y3                                                                 

We look forward to seeing 

you next Friday at our celebration assembly 

starting at 9.05am 

Trawden Forest Primary School 

are holding an Open Day event 

for parents, family, friends and 

prospective parents on                                                     

Thursday 18th October 9.30-11.00am                                     

or 1.30-3.00pm.                                                                             

If you have a child due to start school in                      

September 2019, you will need to apply online 

for a primary school place by Tuesday 15th  

January 2019. To help you make that choice 

come and see the wonderful things we do in 

our fabulous setting. 

All EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 children 

receive a piece of fresh fruit in school 

each day as a snack. As we are a 

Healthy School, we actively encourage healthy eating 

both for snack time and for packed lunches. If children 

wish to bring an additional snack or the KS2 children 

want to bring a snack to school, PLEASE can this be a 

HEALTHY SNACK (a piece of fruit, vegetable sticks, 

plain biscuit ) that can easily be eaten at playtime and 

can be safely kept in their coat pocket.                                                                 

Thank you  for your cooperation.  

1: Times tables  

 

2: Reading  

 

                                  3:       Spellings 

Helping your child practice to rapidly recall number bonds and times 

tables is a skill that will be life long.                                                                                          

Just reading and questioning about the book for 10-15 minutes at least 

3 times a week with your child has shown to make a huge difference to 

memory, focus, improved  vocabulary and analytical skills.                                                                                                                                                        

Spellings are sent home weekly                                                                                                    

Your support, as always, is greatly appreciated.  




